
 

 

Quinn signs adoptee rights bill 
 

 

By The Associated Press  

Posted Jul. 9, 2014 @ 6:42 am  

 

 
CHICAGO — Gov. Pat Quinn has signed legislation aimed at allowing adoptees and birth 

family members to learn more about their family histories. 

 

The bill will help people gain information about their biological family history including 

obtaining original birth records when one of their grandparents was adopted as a child. It's 

sponsored by two Chicago Democrats, Rep. Sara Feigenholtz and Sen. Iris Martinez. 

In a Wednesday statement, Quinn says people have the right to know the first chapter of 

their lives. He says the information can be vital when determining inherited traits and 

medical history. 

 

Department of Children and Family Services Acting Director Bobbie Gregg notes nearly 

17,000 children have been adopted in Illinois over the past decade. 

The law takes effect in January 2015. 

 

 
Read more: http://www.sj-r.com/article/20140709/News/140709450#ixzz37SX9niYC 

http://www.ilga.gov/legislation/billstatus.asp?DocNum=5949&GAID=12&GA=98&DocTypeID=HB&LegID=81255&SessionID=85
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